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Feeney, John M - DNR

From: Feeney, John M - DNR
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 11:45 AM
To: john.yang@RPSGroup.com
Subject: Northern Signal/Laubenstein Property, BRRTS #: 02-46-535604

Hi John. Can you give me a time estimate as to when you might be submitting the site investigation addendum for the 
Northern Signal site? 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
John Feeney 
Phone: 920-893-8523 (Office) 
Phone: 262-483-4790 (Mobile) 
Johnm.feeney@wisconsin.gov 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: DNRRRNR700Reporting@wisconsin.gov <DNRRRNR700Reporting@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Monday, July 01, 2019 10:54 AM 
To: john.yang@RPSGroup.com 
Cc: Feeney, John M - DNR <JohnM.Feeney@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: WDNR NR700 Semi-Annual Report Confirmation 
 
Thank you for submitting your NR700 semi-annual progress report. The DNR Project Manager for this site has been 
notified of your report submittal. If final case closure has not been granted for this Activity before the next reporting 
period, you will receive a system-generated email reminder and link to report for the next period.  
 
The contents of your report is included below for your records: 
 
Report ID: 1907535604520735 
BRRTS No.: 02-46-535604 
PECFA No: -- 
Activity Name: NORTHERN SIGNAL/LAUBENSTEIN PROPERTY 
Address: 350 S TOWER ST, SAUKVILLE 
Reporting Period: 1/1/2019 - 6/30/2019 
 
Submitted On: 07/01/2019 
 
Submitter Role: Consultant 
 
Status: Site Investigation: Report Preparation 
 
Comments: 
Field activities (additional soil borings, groundwater sampling and bedrock monitoring wells) have been conducted in the 
first half of 2019. A draft addendum to Site Investigation Report, additional SI work plan and Vapor intrusion plan has 
been prepared for the client's review. When approved, the report and plan will be submitted to WDNR soon 
 
PECFA Eligible? No 


